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Watch Next Week for Township Communications Survey  
 
Your Feedback is Needed!  
 
Lower Gwynedd Township is committed to ensuring that we are doing our best at keeping the 
community informed. In 2021, we are focusing on steps we can take to maximize our 
communication efforts with the citizens we serve. We are reaching out to you now to request 
essential feedback on this topic. 
 
On Monday, February 1, 2021 a survey will launch on our website.  Please respond to this brief 
survey by February 12. All survey responses will remain anonymous and your feedback will be 
instrumental in shaping our communication activities moving forward. Thank you for 
participating. 
  
The survey link will be able to be accessed starting Monday, February 1, 2021 at: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LowerGwynedd along with the Township’s Social Media 
Outlets.  It will also be shared in this weekly Update.  
 
Update Email Notifications On Township Website  
 
The Township has redesigned the home page of the website to make it easier to find important 
information. You can also now easily update what email notifications you would like to receive.  
 
Click here to manage your preferences (Login to manage)   
 
 
 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.surveymonkey.com_r_LowerGwynedd&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=DeiLQayEn2KnmLdiTuKewCqbDPT_D2KAAMKtXVnGASs&m=kyUmW4ykXMj1ZS8ow2azMiv6NQylvNP2Y9Oacf_pjMU&s=DvMVjt-OwKEo2_Og0f_4hj30yDGp46bfNJBWWwSg-1s&e=
https://www.lowergwynedd.org/login/create-account/


 
Township Recognizes Black History Month 
 
Black History Month begins Monday. The Township recognizes the many great achievements of 
African Americans. Please click below for resources to help mark the month.  
 
Black History Month resources from the Free Library of Philadelphia 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Montgomery County Continuing COVID-19 Vaccine Pre-Registration  
 
The Montgomery County Office of Public Health is continuing pre-registration the COVID-19 
vaccine for individuals 65 years of age or older. The County has also started pre-registration for 
individuals who have health conditions that would qualify under Phase 1B or 1C.   

The Office of Public Health is working closely with the Pennsylvania Department of Health in 
supplying COVID-19 vaccine. The goal is for everyone to be able to easily get a COVID-19 
vaccine as soon as large quantities are available.  

Click here for more information and the pre-registration site  

https://libwww.freelibrary.org/explore/topic/black-history-month
https://www.montcopa.org/3660/COVID-19-Vaccine


 
 
 
Last Weekend For Christmas Tree Dropoff  
 

Time is running out. If you need to dispose of a Christmas tree, please bring it to Ingersoll Park, 
951 Wister Avenue, before Monday, February 1.  

 
Coronavirus Resources 
 
Lower Gwynedd Township coronavirus page 
 
Montgomery County coronavirus hub 
 
Pennsylvania Department of Health 
 
CDC 

https://www.lowergwynedd.org/general-information/covid-19-coronavirus.aspx
https://data-montcopa.opendata.arcgis.com/pages/covid-19
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Coronavirus.aspx
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

